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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
C O U N T Y OF V E N T U R A 
GOVERNMENT CENTER, HALL OF ADMINISTRATION 

800 SOUTH VICTORIA AVENUE, VENTURA, CALIFORNIA 93009 

January 5, 2018 

The Mission Rock Committee 
Karen Douglas, Commissioner and Presiding Member 
Janea A. Scott, Commissioner and Associate Member 
Susan Cochran, Hearing Officer 
California Energy Commission - Docket Unit 
Docket No. 15-AFC-02 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-4 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD 
JOHN C. ZARAGOZA 

Chair 

STEVE BENNETT 
LINDA PARKS 
KELLY LONG 
PETER C. FOY 

KELLY LONG 
SUP ERVI SOR, THIRD DISTRI CT 

(805) 654-2276 
FAX: (805) 654-2226 

E-mail : kelly.long@ventura.org 
1203 Flynn Road, Suite 220 

Camarillo CA 930 I 0 

Re: Request for Extension of Comment Period on the Preliminary Staff Assessment (PSA) for 
the Mission Rock Energy Center 

As the Ventura County Supervisor representing the Third District, which includes the proposed 
Mission Rock Energy Center, I support the request of the Committee to extend the comment 
period on the Preliminary Staff Assessment (PSA) for an additional 90 days after January 26, 
2018. 

The proposed extension would allow much needed time to address continuing impacts of the 
recent Thomas Fire in the area near the proposed site as well as engage with the community on 
other unresolved and problematic environmental concerns. 

Sincerely, 

~i{~ 
Kelly Long, Supervisor 
Third District 
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